
G5 MASSAGE 

G5 Massage is a mechanical massager that goes much deeper than the therapist 
can. Different heads are used to mimic different massage techniques. The massage 
head is driven to turn in gyratory motions, moving round and round, up and down 
and side to side with pressure, providing a deep massage. 

Benefits of G5 

Benefits and Effects on Body Fat 

To reduce localised fatty deposits (commonly referred to as ‘spot reduction’) - helps 
reduce long established fat deposits and subcutaneous fat 

To improve areas of cellulite 

Reduces fat deposits connected with poor circulation 

Dilates blood vessels and improves circulation and lymph flow 

Promotes relaxation and better sleep 

Aids exfoliation process 

Relaxation of tense muscles  

Helps alleviate pain 

Helps prevent injuries 

Disperses oedema following injury 

Useful in firming body contours 

Evenly disperses subcutaneous fluids and fat 

Benefits and Effects on Skin 

Helps skin function more efficiently 

Improves skin texture 

Enhances the removal of waste products 

Increase secretion of natural oils 

Exfoliation creates soft, supple skin 

Helps delay new wrinkles 

Diminishes skin growths and wrinkles 

Inhibits formation of skin imperfections 

Toning  

Stimulation of sensory nerve endings 

 



CONTRAINDICATIONS 

Skin inflammation, broken skin, highly vascular skin, hypersensitive skin, painful 
joints, recent fractures, excessive hairy areas, thrombosis, phlebitis, bony areas, skin 
tags, moles, senile skin, oedema, varicose vein 

THE G5 MASSAGE FOR CELLULITE REDUCTION 

What is Cellulite? 

Cellulite is simply a term that describes the appearance of bumpy looking fat on the 
body. It is not an actual disease, but it is a condition of bulging fat cells and other 
coexisting factors that result in the appearance of cellulite. 

Sometimes the fat cells expand so much that they cause the collagen fibres around 
them to bend causing puckering of the skin above. There are three layers of fat 
found in the body. Cellulite is located in the layer of fat closest to the skin. As you 
age, your skin thins and the present of cellulite is more visible. 

Sometimes the fat cells squeeze on the connective tissues (collagen fibres) and 
there is little room for the lymphatic drainage system to relieve this build-up of fluids, 
fats, and toxins. Fat in this layer does not respond well to diet or exercise. 

Cellulite can be unsightly and embarrassing. 

How Does Cellulite Form? 

There have been many scientific studies to shed light on how cellulite forms. Based 
on the research, it is thought that cellulite begins when an accumulation of swollen 
fat cells develops. The swollen fat cells press on the connective fibres that surround 
them. Then connective fibres bend and pull the skin downward to which they are 
connected. The result of these conditions is a puckered look on the surface of the 
skin, which we call the “dreaded” cellulite. 

Why Can't I Exercise to Reduce My Cellulite? 

Diet and exercise can affect cellulite, although minimally. It is true that if you gain 
weight, your cellulite may be more apparent, but diet and exercise alone does not 
seem to remedy the appearance of cellulite. It does seem, however that a diet high 
in fiber and water can help flush the system of some of the lymphatic congestion that 
occurs in the crowded outer layer of fat. 

Is there different types of Cellulite? 

Soft Cellulite is the most common type and is loose, in large areas, and a bit wobbly, 
and luckily it is easier to get rid of. It makes you look like you have poor muscle tone 
even though you have been working out ferociously. 

Hard cellulite is more common in muscular, solidly built women. It has a stronger 
attachment to the muscles. It too can be treated, however it may take more 
treatments. 



Cellulite affects over 85% of women today. Many people think that having cellulite 
means that you are overweight – this isn’t true, many thin people have it. Cellulite is 
simply fat beneath the skin. The fat pockets sit close to the skin’s surface, pulling 
down on connecting tissue which causes the skin to dimple. Many people would like 
to reduce cellulite because of its “orange peel” appearance. The G5 will break down 
stubborn fatty tissues in the thighs and bottom and reduce the appearance of 
cellulite. You will leave feeling toned and more supple. 

Most people see the visible benefits of the treatment after the third or fourth visit but 
you should feel immediate benefits after the first treatment. It is important to commit 
to a course of around 10 treatments (twice a week) until the desired results have 
been achieved – then to return for monthly maintenance treatments. 

The G5 is not a weight loss treatment but it is excellent for reducing cellulite, draining 
fluids, waste and toxins from the body’s tissues and detoxification when combined 
with exercise and a healthy diet. 

THE G5 FOR PRE-EVENT SPORTS MASSAGE 

The G5 machine gives the best pre-event massage. A pre-event massage plays an 
important, useful and additional part of an athlete’s preparation for a competition or 
event. It can benefit an athlete’s performance by helping to prepare the body to 
respond to the demands of increased activity and facilitate optimum performance by 
warming up muscles, improving the contractibility, flexibility and extensibility of 
muscles and maintaining the maximum range of movement, helping to prevent 
injury. 

The G5 pre-event massage delivers a brisk and invigorating treatment. It usually 
takes place between 20 minutes to an hour before an event or competition. The 
massage will last around 15 – 30 minutes. It is an important part of an athlete’s 
warm-up for an event – but most certainly must not be considered as the warm-up 
alone. 

If you would like to schedule a G5 pre-event massage before your next competition 
or event, contact us to arrange an appointment. We are happy to accommodate 
athletes wanting to book an appointment out of our normal opening hours (given 
adequate notice) due to the precise timings needed for a pre-event massage.  

THE G5 MASSAGE TO IMPROVE POOR CIRCULATION 

The G5 massage stimulates and improves both your circulatory system and your 
lymphatic system. 

Your circulatory system brings fresh blood containing oxygen and nutrients to the 
area being treated, helping with growth and the maintenance and repair of your 
body’s tissues. The extra oxygen and nutrients improve the look and texture of your 
skin and improve the efficiency of your muscles. Massage increases local blood flow 
to help with this process. 

Your lymphatic system transports fluid containing both beneficial and harmful 
substances around your body. As it travels, it brings an abundance of white blood 



cells to destroy bacteria and viruses as well as antibodies to protect against disease. 
As it flows, it sweeps up any harmful substances such as waste, toxins, bacteria and 
viruses to keep them out of your blood. These substances are transported towards 
lymph nodes to be filtered. The debris is then eliminated and the fluid passing 
through is cleaner and richer. Massage speeds up this process to help with the 
removal of debris, waste and toxins from your body. 

AFTER CARE ADVICE 

Rest and relax for 12 hours after treatment. Practice deep breathing and relaxation 
techniques. This will help ensure that the body is able to heal itself sufficiently. 

Drink lots of water to help flush out toxins from the body. 

Avoid sunbathing or sun-bed treatments unless all of the oil is removed in case the 
skin burns. 

Do not eat a large meal immediately after a treatment because this will cause blood 
to be diverted to the gut to help with the digestion of food. This will divert energy 
away from the healing process. After an hour light meals such as fruit and 
vegetables make ideal snacks. 

Avoid coffee, tea and colas for 24 hours as they contain caffeine. Caffeine is a 
stimulant and therefore will not help you to relax. 

Do not drink alcohol for 24 hours as the treatment is a detoxifying one and drinking 
will introduce toxins. 

If you smoke: reduce your intake and set a long-term goal to quit. Seek support 
from: smokefree.nhs.uk. 

Avoid other holistic treatments for 24 hours to enable your body to rebalance and 
recover; allowing the healing process to make some headway before your body is 
exposed to more therapy. 

To receive the maximum benefits from your therapy follow a healthy lifestyle: eat a 
healthy balanced diet; aim to get 8 hours sleep per night; exercise 3 times a week for 
30 minutes each time and take time to enjoy a hobby or interest. 

Return for regular treatments to maintain the benefits from your therapy. 

POSSIBLE REACTIONS TO TREATMENT 

You have just experienced a treatment. As a result you may experience one or two 
of the following reactions: 

Tiredness / fatigue 

Exacerbated symptoms 

Thirst 

Headache 

Heightened emotions 



Aches & pains 

Nausea 

Frequent urination 

These reactions are nothing to worry about. Your body has just been stimulated and 
is responding to the treatment by ridding itself of toxins and working to heal any 
problem areas that have been treated. Symptoms will normally subside within 24 
hours. 

WATCH THE VIDEO 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oPrsmsM32BA 


